
FLOOD RISK ASSESMENT 

     

15a Portland Road, South Norwood, London, SE25 4UF 

FLOOD RISK ASSESMENT 

 

Proposal:  

Our proposal is loft extension – single storey vertical extension and roof  re -configuration. 

The area around 15a, Portland Road, London, SE25 4UF is in flood zone 1, an area with low 

probability of flooding.  

Less than 0.1% annual probability of river or sea flooding.  Areas in flood zone 1 can also be 
described as: Land having a less than 1 in 1,000 annual probability of river or sea flooding. 
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